ETUR

CITIZENS FOR FAIR UTILITY REGULATION
PO BOX 1894

FORT WORTH. TEXAS

76101

November 20, 1990

The Executive Director of Operations
The United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
wWashington, D.C. 20555

Sir:

Enclosed is a request for you to institute a proceeding

or for such other action as may be proper to determine if
the operating license for the Comanche Peak nuclear facility
owned by Texas Utilities of Dallas, Texas should be
revoked, modified or suspended, pursuant to 10 C.F.R.,
subpart B, §2.206.

Submitted with the request are 19 supporting documents.
In reply, please contact CFUF board member Betty Brink at
the address and phone number listed beneath the signature
on this letter.

Thank you,

Respgctfully submitted,

-

Betty Brink

CFUR Board Member
7600 Anglin Drive
Fort Worth, TX 76140
817-478-6372
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